
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Supplementary Revision to the 2003/2004 ECO Annual Report 
 

 
 
In the article “Protecting the Kawartha Highlands: The First OLL Signature Site,” the 
ECO failed to acknowledge that the organization Stakeholder Groups of the Kawartha 
Highlands was a signatory to the Kawartha Highlands Signature Site Charter and a major 
contributor to secure the future of this site.  The ECO regrets this oversight. 
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